
Date : 5/9/2012 6:09:01 PM
From: "AlisaPainter" AlisaPainter@scsenate.gov
To: "Walker, " MadisonMadisonWalker@gov.sc.gov
Subject: Order of Silver Crescent

Madison,

It is my understanding that Mr. Ray Campbell was nominating Samantha Johnson for the Order of the Silver 
Crescent.

Ms. Johnson is the granddaughter of a personal friend of Senator Setzler's, Mr. Carroll Shealy, and due to 
unforeseen circumstances with the nominator, Mr. Shealy is trying to follow up on the application.

Mr. Carroll Shealy is going to be calling you to get a status report on this, and I just wanted to make you aware 
of the details that I had.

Any follow up you can share with him will be greatly appreciated.

Alisa

Alisa W. Painter
Office of Senator Nikki Setzler
803-212-6140
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